THE UNIVERSITY CLUB
MEMORIAL-UNION BLDG.
LAWRENCE, KAN.

November 9, 1943

Members of University Club:

As you probably know, we have had a considerable
incpease in the membership of the University Club tThils
fall and we are very glad to report that so many persons
have become a part of our organization. You are al so
aware that our quarters in Green Hall are somewhat
limited in space. Becuase of the desire vo accommodate
a1l members of the club in our limited quarters, the
Board of Directors has found it necessary to put into
effect a University Club rule concerning guests atl
club functions.

We are going to ask the members to limit guests
invited to University Club functions to members of
their families, out of town guests, and prospective
members. We are sure that all the members will reallze
the need for this action,

There are now approximately 115 members of the club,
and we want to be sure that there will be ample room
for seny club member and his guests as limited above,
for any club function.

Sincerely yours,

A

Bert A4 Nash
President, University Club




